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I-403 Laura Walker (1) 

I -403-1 The commenter explains that she objects to the Project and believes that the $18 

million that was spent to discourage development was a waste of good money. The 

comment states that the County revealed that the Project would result in significant 

and unavoidable impacts and many of the citizens that live in the County would be 

negatively impacted. The comment states that the developers state that steps will be 

taken to lessen the impact, but they would not have to live through the mess that 

would be created. The comment states that the citizens in the area have been through 

this in the recent past, but the opinions of the citizens have not changed. The 

comment states that the Planning Commission and Board of Supervisors must support 

those in objection to the Project.  

Please refer to Topical Response LU-1. The County acknowledges the comment and 

notes it expresses the opinions of the commenter, and does not raise an issue related 

to the adequacy of any specific section or analysis of the Draft EIR. The County will 

include the comment as part of the Final EIR for review and consideration by the 

decision-makers prior to a final decision on the project. No further response is 

required or necessary.  
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